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Denham Parish Council  

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
Notes and Minutes 

 
Held on Tuesday 23rd May, 2023 at 7.00pm, at St John Baptist Church, Denham.  

 
Present: Cllrs Tania Farrow, Kerina Jane, Duncan McGregor, the Clerk Wendy Alcock 
and 5 members of the public attended the meeting 
 

Annual Parish Meeting 
 

1 Apologies for Absence 
 
None received 
 

2 Approval of the Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on May 10, 2022 
 
It was agreed the minutes would be re-circulated together with the current 
minutes 
 

3 Chair’s welcome, introduction and report on 2022/23  
 
Cllr Farrow gave a verbal report.  Full report available on website. 
 

4 Reports from the Church and other local organisations, including if appropriate 
the District and County Council 
 
District Councillor Report – Matthew Hicks was not present and no written 
report has been received. 
 
County Councillor report from Cllr Gould has been submitted but Cllr Gould was 
unable to attend.  The report has been published on the website for information. 
 
Report from St John Baptist Church – Full report is published on the website. 
 
The Clerk had requested a report from Simon Green, Community Engagement 
Officer, Suffolk Constabulary but no report has been received. 
 
Community Council – involved in the coronation garden party. Community spirits 
was very strong at this event.  Kerina made a plea for volunteers to help with 
events. 
 

5 An opportunity for discussion based on any issues residents of the Parish wish 
to raise 
 
Member of the public asked if the guttering would be put up at the village hall.  
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Cllr Farrow explained that additional work would need to take place before the 
guttering could be put in place. 
 
Member of the public asked if the verges will be cut soon.  Clarified that this is a 
County Council Highways responsibility and will have a schedule for cutting.  
Clerk to raise this issue with Cllr Gould. 
 
Cllr McGregor thanked Cllr Farrow and N Farrow for their hard work over the last 
6 years, 

 
6 Date of next meeting 

 
May 21 2024, details to be confirmed. 
 

 


